
 
 
From: McPhail, Roxanne <Roxanne.McPhail@york.ca> On Behalf Of Regional Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 12:13 PM 
To: Aguila-Wong, Christine <caguila-wong@markham.ca> 
Cc: Bisera, Leikha <LBisera@markham.ca> 
Subject: Regional Council Decision - Referred Markham Employment Conversion Requests - 2041 
Regional Municipal Comprehensive Review 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO 
NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender 
and know the content is safe. 

On June 24, 2021 Regional Council received your communication dated May 28, 2021 and 
made the following decision: 
 

1. Approve the following site-specific employment area conversion requests, outlined 
on Attachments 4 and 5 to Proposed Employment Area Mapping and Employment 
Conversions report dated September 25, 2020, as requested by the City of 
Markham: 

 M3 – approve; 

 M8 and M11 – not approve; 

 M4 and M7 – defer pending a decision from the City of Markham prior to the 
adoption of Regional Official Plan (ROP); and, 

2. Direct staff to reflect these conversions as part of the draft ROP anticipated to come 
forward in November 2021. 

Regards, 
 

Christopher Raynor | Regional Clerk, Office of the Regional Clerk, Corporate Services 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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